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	GLASGOW LIFE


	Meeting Title  - Glasgow Satellite Squad Committee Meeting
	Date: Tue 8th May 2012
Time: 6pm

	
	
	
	

	Attending:
	 Stewart McKenzie, Jane Grimley, Jill O’Neil, Vince Fossett, Lena Robertson, Alison Allan, Jackie Sim, Gary Gabell, Janice Booth, A Flockhart

	Apologies:
	Cliff Stevenson

	Circulation:
	

	Subject:       
	Action

	1.
	Welcome & APOLOGIES
	

	
	Jill welcomed everyone along to the parents meeting and noted the apologies

	

	2
	AGREE MINUTES FROM LAST MEETING
	

	
	Minutes were agreed as a true record.
	

	3
	FINANCE
	

	
	Jane updated as follows

· £ x currently in bank boosted recently by £ x legacy funding and £ x Community Grant funding (both via Glasgow Life).
· A further £ x has been awarded and should be received in May from Sports Relief Community Funding. Sports Relief logo to be incorporated in any posters/communications to recognise this donation. 
· £ x was received from  the Big Lottery Fund last June and Jane needs to provide invoices to lottery  to evidence that  the money was spent on what we said we would spent it on i.e. t shirts, shuttles, hire of halls
· Squad finances are improving and the healthy bank balance provides a buffer for future years where it is anticipated that grant funding will continue to reduce.  Our restructuring of our pricing in the last year aims to ensure that the squad is self-financing and not reliant on grant funding to survive.  
· Two new signatories required for Bank of Scotland’s treasurer’s account as Linda Campbell and Susan Towler are no longer involved in the Squad and should be removed from the list of authorised cheque signatories. It was agreed Alison Allan and Jackie Sim would become new signatories and would sign the appropriate bank mandates as soon as possible
· Stewart McKenzie volunteered to look at alternative bank accounts that may have better interest rates as £ x is a significant amount of money, however immediate access to money is required for paying bills etc.
 Shuttles ….Jill updated group with regard to shuttles and said that the prices Rapid Repairs charged were very competitive for Yonex shuttles, and therefore happy with current supplier who also provides vouchers for Player of the Month.

	

	4
	YONEX DEMO/FUN NIGHT…for ALL SQUAD MEMBERS
	

	
	It was agreed that the Yonex demo/fun night would be held on Thursday 14th June between 5.30pm and 8.30pm. The night will involve a raffle and food provided by parents as follows

  Tuesday Parents ….please provide some savoury food

  Wednesday Parents…please provide some sweets

  Thursday Parents…please provide some drinks.

Please bring along any items for the raffle. Cliff to organise raffle books. 
It was agreed to have a few big prizes which will be vouchers for Rapid Repairs e.g £100, £50 and two £25 vouchers.  
Jill to organise a poster to advertise the Fun Night (to include Sports Relief logo)

In addition Yonex will have a stand and we hope some of their players will come along and play with the young people. Parents are welcome to bring their racquets along and join in too.

The Player of the Month awards will also be handed out for March, April, May and June.
	

	5
	SQUAD NIGHT CHANGES/SUMMER TRAINING
	

	
	To date it would appear the new arrangements are working well with only a small minority not finding it convenient albeit at this time of year with exams, attendance can vary.

The last training night will be Tuesday 19th June and squads will start back w/c 13th August.
Summer Training will not take place this year as in recent years attendance as been low due to other commitments everyone has had. Players if they wish can ask the coaches for any advice on suitable summer training, and the coaches will advise appropriately.
	

	6
	FACEBOOK
	

	
	It was discussed and generally agreed that a Facebook site would be helpful for players and parents for communications purposes. The School of Sport have a Facebook site therefore Lena will investigate the protocols around how this could work to ensure any concerns/queries can be addressed. A mock up page has already been drafted.
	

	7.
	Next meeting planned for Tuesday 21st August  at 6 pm
	









